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Last week, staff received training on
Filtering and Monitoring (a statutory
requirement in Keeping Children Safe in
Education). We use a site called Securly
which allows us to track the internet
usage of   everyone on site. We also
covered information on the “Dark Web”. 
Information for both is linked below:

https://www.childrenssociety.org.uk/site
s/default/files/2020-12/What-Is-The-
Dark-Web.pdf

https://www.securly.com/

A huge thank you to our
fabulous Annabelle who has
started a “Knit and Natter”
Lunchtime Club within college.
Students are enjoying taking
time out to learn a new skill
and connect with students
outside of their class team!
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Knit and Natter

“An independent forum supported
by Government funding.

Based in North Lincolnshire, we are
a voluntary group of parents of
children and young adults with
special educational needs and

disabilities (SEND).

Our aim is to ensure that the views
and concerns of our members are

represented and their voices heard
so as to improve the lives of the

children and their families we
represent.”

Trent View College are proud to
work in parnership with the Parent

Forum. if you would like to become a
member, please see the website: 

Parent Forum Website
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